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RICHARD
Proud parents Pierre and Leanne (nee McGow-
an) Richard are thrilled to welcome with love and 
joy a daughter Madison Lee on Friday December 
16th, 2011 at 3:09 pm in Milton Hospital weigh-
ing 7lbs 13 oz. Welcoming Madison are ecstatic 
“Nana” Cindy King, Aunt Laura McGowan and 
Grandpa Gary McGowan and from Quebec 
Grandma Helen Lajoie and Grandpa Jean 
Claude Richard along with Aunt Catherine Rich-
ard. Thrilled Great Grandparents are Kay and 
Keith King and Denise and Louis-Marie Lajoie.

“Pretty in pink and oh so sweet
from the top of her head to her tiny cute feet!”

WHITE, Edward Leroy
The family of Ed White sadly announces his 
peaceful passing at Hospice Wellington, 
Guelph, on Tuesday, January 3rd, 2012 in his 
72nd year. Loving husband of Doreen Bilton for 
51 years. Dear “Daddy” to Janeen and Brad 
Swackhammer, and loving “Papa Dodge” to 
Connor and Nathan, all of Acton. Brother of 
Harvey and Kathy White, of Brantford, and 
brother-in-law to Rendall and Myrna Bilton, of 
Bellwood. Son of the late Alvin and Myrtle 
White. Also missed by many nieces and one 
nephew. Ed will be remembered for trucking, 
farming, and especially coaching baseball. 
Friends will be received at Blue Springs Funeral 
Home, Acton, Thursday 2-4 and 7-9 pm. Funer-
al service will be at the funeral home chapel 
Friday January 6th, 2012, at 1:00 pm. Interment 
will follow at Fairview Cemetery, Acton. In lieu 
of fl owers, remembrances may be made to Hos-
pice Wellington or Cancer Assistance Services 
Halton Hills.

Ian Pasmore
BlueSpringsFuneralHome.com

519-853-2399

Gay “Tellier” Roshier
June 23rd, 1951 - January 6th, 2002

We seem to see in the soft dim light,
A face we love the best;
Recalling her as the sun’s last rays,
Go down in the far off west.
We miss her more as time goes on,
We can never close our hearts;
And the lamp of our love still burns.
Her heart the truest in all the world,
Her love the best to recall;
None on earth cold take her place,
She is still the dearest of all.

Love always, Glenn
xxx

Garbage Removal
and Haulage

A Dump run for gar-
bage, junk, rubbish at 
great rates.   We   re-
move and RECYCLE  
furniture/lumber/reno-
vations/yard waste etc.  
Dump fees may not ap-
ply. FREE pickup of all 
metal, appliances, 
lawnmowers, etc.  Af-
fordable  compact bin 
rentals.  Firewood.  LS 
Contracting. 905-873-
4438 cell 905-299-
7000. (Larry)

A1-JUNK Rubbish re-
moval, old furniture / 
appliances / unwanted 
items. Garage/base-
ment clean-outs / 
renovation and yard 
waste. We load, we 
haul. Call The Junk 
Boys 905-877-7257 or 
cell 416-576-5776.

WE RECYCLE!

Handyman

HANDYMEN. Need 
help with countertops, 
drywall, tape, mudding, 
painting, carpentry, 
fl ooring. Call Ken for 
great rates. 905-877-
9467.

Handyman

RUSSELL’S
Handyman
Services

Call 647-522-7356

Painting and
Decorating Services

NEED a quick cost ef-
fective change.....Let a 
Fresh Coat of Paint 
Brighten up your home. 
Call Scott 416-702-
0733.

Moving and
Storage Services

USERS STORAGE. 
Safe, 24 hour access, 
storage - variable sizes 
at lowest price in Hal-
ton. Heated building in 
Acton. Fenced outdoor 
storage for cars and 
boats also available For 
information  519-853-
9638.

FRED ALLAN
Celebration of Life

The family invites friends to share memories 
and remember Fred on Saturday, January 
14th, 2012 between 1:00pm - 4:00pm at the 
Royal Canadian Legion, Branch 197 located 
at 15 Wright Avenue in Acton.

Keith B. McCabe
He left us quietly, his thoughts unknown,

December 27th, 2011
Keith you may be gone
But you left us a memory we are proud to own,
So treasure him Lord in Your garden of rest;
For when on earth he was one of the best.
Now with tears in my eyes I look toward
Heaven and see the beautiful sunsets,
I wonder if you directed that sunset for me.

I am so glad
I MADE THIS JOURNEY WITH YOU

AND
I WILL MEET YOU IN THE MORNING JUST 

INSIDE THE HEAVENLY GATES
Will always be Loved and never will be Forgotten

Gisèle Larose

THE Armstrong family would like to express our 
gratitude to the many people for their heartfelt 
sympathy. Elgin’s struggle with life was taken 
from us on December 6th, 2011. During this dif-
fi cult time in our lives we have had the support 
and prayers from many. Special thank you’s go 
out to our families, friends, Radical Car Club, 
Jones Funeral Home; for their kindness and 
support.

Linda, Ken and Katie Armstrong

To Elgin,
It is sad to walk the road alone, instead of side 
by side, but there comes a moment, when the 
ways of life divide; you gave me years of happi-
ness, then came sorrow and tears, but you left 
me beautiful memories, I will treasure through 
the years.

Linda

DEATHS

IN MEMORIAM

MEMORIAL SERVICE

CARDS OF THANKS

BIRTHS

Happy 60thAnniversary
Betty & Ted Davis

January 12, 1952
Love your family & friends

OPEN HOUSE
SAT. JAN. 7, 2012,  1 - 4 pm

The Royal Ascot   (Party Room), 
26 Hall Rd., Georgetown, ON

FORFOR
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CALL KRISTIECALL KRISTIE
905-873-0301905-873-0301

At the recent Erin High School commencement exercises, Kendra Hamilton received the Firearm/Hunt-
er Education Award,  presented by Georgetown Anglers and Hunters Association treasurer Stephane 
Pigeon (left) and president Steve Hancock (right). The award is sponsored by Hunter Ed/Firearms In-
structors and GAHA members. (Below) Katelyn Whitney received the Georgetown Anglers and Hunt-
ers Association Conservation Award presented by Pigeon and Hancock. The award is presented to a 
graduating student who is pursuing post secondary training leading towards a career in conservation, 
renewable resource management, wildlife management or education. 

Photos submitted  

GAHA honours students


